
Invitation

In honour of Prof. Marcelo Kohen
Candidate of Argentina to the International Law Commission

the Permanent Representative of Argentina to the United Nations
H.E. Mrs. María Cristina Perceval

requests the pleasure of the company of the

Permanent Representative/Deputy Permanent Representative/
Legal Adviser/Election Officer

at a luncheon reception on 

Friday, November 6th
from 1:15 to 2:45pm

West Terrace, UN Secretariat Building, 4th floor

RSVP. enaun@mrecic.gov.ar
212.688.6300 (ext.201)


